
 

 MEMORANDUM 

TO: SHAD JOHNSON, MARY KAY EVANS, BETH GAFFNEY, 
AND MIKE NEAR 

FROM:  ROBIN REESER, SCHOOL BOARD SECRETARY 

SUBJECT: NEW SCHOOL BOARD RETREAT  

DATE:  DECEMBER 7, 2019 

 

THE CAÑON CITY SCHOOL BOARD WILL BE IN 
ATTENDANCE AT THE NEW SCHOOL BOARD RETREAT 
DECEMBER 9, 2019 FROM 12:00-4:00 P.M.  THE RETREAT 

WILL BE HELD AT THE HIVE LOCATED AT 729 MAIN ST., 
CAÑON CITY, COLORADO.   

NO DECISIONS WILL BE MADE. 


